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As another year draws to a close, I’d like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your 

continued support and understanding through what was a challenging twelve months, but 

also a time filled with plenty of brilliant memories. 

Your children have been wonderful. We are blessed to have girls and boys with such 

patience, resilience, and respect for others. As a school community we have made it a 

priority to make Scoil Chaitríona a warm, welcoming, and enjoyable place for your children 

to come each day. I’d like to dedicate this newsletter to the variety of activities your 

hardworking children enjoyed over the past few weeks. 

I’d also like to thank all the families and extended families who have supported our 

Christmas Draw which has been a great success. Marie Gallagher has once again carried out 

trojan work behind the scenes and without her and the help of Paula and Rosemarie this 

fundraiser simply wouldn’t be possible. 

Lastly but by no means least, I’d like to thank my fellow colleagues and friends. I’ve yet to 

meet a group of people who are so caring, diligent and passionate about their work. I’m 

sure you’ll agree that we truly are lucky with the team we have here in Scoil Chaitríona. 

On behalf of the Scoil Chaitríona team, I’d like to wish you all a safe, happy and peaceful 

Christmas.  

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents 

Important Dates Coming Up 

December 21st (Tuesday): Christmas Draw Day 

December 22nd (Wednesday): School Closes 12:30. 

January 6th (Thursday): School Reopens 

Birthdays: A very Happy December Birthday to … 

Clara (5), Seán (6), Christopher (9), Declan (12), Mr Gallagher (??)  

   

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

        Baking and Decorating Christmas Cookies 

            

 

                                 



 
 

Busy Creating Our Christmas Village! 

 

 

 



 
 

“Best Day Ever” Watching a Christmas Movie at the 
Cinema 

               

 



 
 

 

 

Great Fun in the Playroom (Santa’s Grotto) 

 


